
 

 1 Walnut Township Public  Hearing July 7, 2020   

 

Walnut Township Trustees Public Hearing 

Date:    July 7, 2020                 Time:  6:00 p.m.          Recorder:     Patricia McLoughlin 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

Attendee Present Attendee Present Attendee Present 

Bill Yates, Trustee 
Chairman 

x 
 Tim Morris, Parks & 
Roads 

x 1 guest x 

Terry Horn, Trustee x 
Jane Baker, Fiscal 
Officer 

   

Doug Leith, Trustee x     
 

Discussion Summary Action/Decision/Follow-Up 

This meeting is for the purpose to discuss Walnut Township’s 2021 proposed 
budget. 
Jane reported that she decreased the revenue due to a 30% reduction over the 
past two months in intergovernmental money.  She presented the budget and 
informed the Trustees they have until the 8/3/2020 meeting to make any 
changes or additions to the presented budget. 
She said she would like to find out how much money is being held back on non-
certified monies.  Doug suggested she contact Ed Laramie to provide her that 
information. 
Jane is awaiting the property tax monies for this month, what amount will be 
certified.   
She said that the street funds are taking the biggest hit on the budget this year. 
Trustee Leith asked about the 2231 special assessment revenue and why it 
went from approximately $60,019 to $167,000 in 2021.  This is the fund balance 
YTD in special revenue.  That is the carryover fund revenue so that we haven’t 
used that money out of that fund in a long time, and those funds could also be 
used for paving.  Jane verified with Josh from the County. 
Jane said that funds are increasing from zoning this year 

 

Motion to adjourn Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. Motion by Yates, second by 
Leith, Roll Call:  3 YES 

 

_______________________________  ________________________________ 

Trustee Chairman Bill Yates    Trustee Terry Horn 

 

________________________________________ _______________________________________ 

Trustee Doug Leith     Fiscal Officer Jane Baker 


